Need help paying your energy bills?

Emergency energy-assistance funds are available. You must apply by July 1st and its first come first served. Additional funds (even if you previously received
energy-assistance dollars) and higher limits exist now. Apply if you are newly unemployed, households with young children, people with disabilities, veterans
and seniors. Visit the state’s website https://mn.gov/icommerce/media/news or call your local agency to see the program details.

Redwood County and Lyon County residents should contact United Community Action at any of the following numbers:
507-537-1416, 507-637-2187, or 320-235-0850
Brown County residents should contact Minnesota Valley Action Council (MVAC) services at: 1-800-767-7139 or 507-345-6822

Redwood Electric is committed fo helping our members. We are currently suspending late fees and have made changes to our disconnect process. We do ask that
you work with our office by continuing fo make your payments if you are able, and fo contact us if you need to make other arrangements. If you have any questions
about your bill or about any notices you are receiving, PLEASE contact our office so we can help answer your questions. Redwood Electric is here to help you!

Please contact our office by calling 507-692-2214 or email us at
e sgroebner@redwoodelectric.com






